
  
 

 

“If we commit ourselves to the successful completion of a task, then we personify excellence” 

- Nik Halik 
 

CIR/105/2020-2021 Date: 11/03/2021 

Dear Parent (Grade VIII) 

Greetings to you! 

Shishya BEML Public School is approaching the end of yet another academic year. While thanking the 

Almighty for his divine strength during this time of pandemic in all that the school has involved in, 

we also extend our heartfelt gratitude to you dear parents. We have had an enriching and 

encouraging year that has gone by and all this has been possible with your encouragement, co-

operation and support. We are confident and take pride in admitting that there has been a lot of 

learning that our children have gained in the past one year and we are keen on enabling this learning 

curve grow in the years to come. 

Just to give you a quick brief of the achievements that we have had in the past academic year as a part 

of our learning support to our children, we have moved ahead and despite the changed scenario, we 

introduced new activities like Robotics for the children and ensured student participation in 

competitions and events to commemorate special days. A documented version of this has been 

shared with you through the Vidyalaya App / Whatsapp messages. 

Assessments have been an integral part of our learning system. Assessing the child frequently as and 

when a new concept is introduced is an ongoing process at School. Annual assessments are in progress 

according to the schedule shared and will culminate on 15th March 2021. 

Important dates to remember: 
 

Declaration of results                         : 26th March 2021-  Friday  (Timing will be shared in due course)  

Commencement of Extra classes     : 1st April 2021 – Thursday (Timetable will be shared in due course) 

Parent Orientation                              : 22nd May 2021 – Saturday (Time slots will be shared in due course) 

Book distribution                                 : 26th March 2021 – Friday (Time slots will be shared in due course) 

 

 
Based on the series of requests received by us at the office, we shall go ahead and facilitate parents 

by ensuring that the books recommended by the school is made available in the school campus for 

the convenience of parents. The Payment  for books can be made in cash, debit / credit cards. 



 

Fee: 
 

School fee and other dues (2020-2021) to the office have to be cleared on or before 30th March 2021, 

failing which the student will not be able to join next academic session classes starting from 1st April 

2021. 

Fee not paid in time will also lead to the name of the child being cancelled from the roll and will be 

considered to be a fresh admission only subject to the discretion of the Management. Fees can be 

paid only by cheque, DD and Online. All DD/Cheque payments should be in favour of SHISHYA BEML 

PUBLIC SCHOOL and all the online payments can be made by visiting our school website www. 

shishyabemlschool.edu.in 

 Circular which follow for remittance of fees are the reminders of the same. 
 

     School Uniform: Parents may kindly note that there will be a change in the school uniform (regular &   

sports wear) from the AY 2022-2023. Details of the same will be shared in October 2021. For the ensuing 

year, parents can procure uniform from:  

M/s.Venkateswara Garments 

No 139, Bazaar St, opposite to Anjeneya temple, 

Someshwarpura, Halasuru, Bengaluru, 

Karnataka 560008.  Phone: 080 2530 9654 

In keeping with the efforts of the Management to improve the amenities offered at School and the 

add on support that has been introduced in School, please make note that there is a nominal increase 

in the fee structure. 

We look forward to your support and co-operation in the years to come. The Management, staff join 

me as I wish you and your family happy holidays and bonding time during this summer break! 

 

 
Warm Regards, 

Principal 

SBPS 

http://shishyabemlschool.edu.in/

